
 
 

THE ROYAL ORDER OF THE CROWN OF HAWAIʻI 

 

 

 

 

To All Knights, Dames & Officers of the Royal Order of the Crown of Hawaiʻi: 

 

Aloha nui iā ʻoukou apau. With regret in our hearts, this is to inform you that, 
because of this terrible Covid-10 pandemic across the world, it was necessary to 
cancel this years Investiture to the Royal Order of the Crown of Hawaiʻi, also our 
Gala Fundraiser for the Kamehameha Foundation that was scheduled this year in 
Honolulu on June 11 & 12, 2020. We understand and greatly support that it is in 
the best interest for the safety of everyone to stay safe and healthy. We look 
forward to rescheduling our royal events and will keep you informed. 

Until further notice, all honors will be sent via postal mail. 

 

 

 

 

Ke aloha pumehana, 

David Kealiʻimaikaʻi Castro, GCRC 
Chancellor 

 


